
It’s hard to believe  
March is here al-
ready! We have a 
busy  month with lots 
of fun activities 

planned.  

March 2 is Dr. Seuss’ 
birthday!! Many 
classes will be cele-
brating with a special 
event...check with 
your child’s teachers 
to see how you can 

help!  

Reminder: Daylight 
savings time begins 
March 8th...don’t for-
get to set your clocks 
ahead one hour! This 
is also a great time to 
check the batteries in 
your household 

smoke detectors!  

St. Patrick’s Day will 
be celebrated 
throughout the 
school. Check your 
child’s parent board 
for details and sign 

up sheets!   

Our annual Easter Bon-
net parade is coming 
up on Wednesday, 
March 25! We hope you 
are all getting your 
Easter bonnets ready! 
We would like to invite 
all of our families to 
join us for this event. 
Having trouble coming 
up with a bonnet idea? 
Ask us! We are more 

than happy to help! 

Spring Break begins 
March 27th! There is 
no VPK this week, but 
Wellington will be open 
for childcare. If you 
have a school age 
child, inquire about our 

Alumni program!   

Reminder: Our curricu-
lum begins at 9:00 am 
each morning. Please 
try to have your child in 
school by that time to 
take advantage of the 
educational program. If 

your child will not be at 
school or is running late, 
we ask that you call so 
that the teachers know 
whether they will be in 

or not.  

Thank you for all your 
support! We hope you 
have a great March and 
thank you for sharing 

your child with us!  
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March 2015 Newsletter 

March 4th—Mardi Gras 

March 8th—Daylight Savings 
Time Begins 

March 17th—St. Patrick’s Day 

March 20th– Spring  Begins 
 
March25– Easter Bonnet Parade 

March 27– No VPK 
 
March 27– April 6 Spring Break 

Points of Interest 

 



Hello from Infants! 
We have some new 
friends this month. 
We had Mason and 
Mila join our team 
as Trent and Jamari 
move to 1A. We are 
sad to see them 
leave and we will 
miss them. We had 
a good month and 
made Valentines 
gifts for our moth-
ers. It was fun to put 
our hands in paint 
and create our gifts. 

This month we cele-
brate St. Patrick’s 
Day and everyone 
should wear GREEN. 
We are also looking 
forward to Spring so 
that we can take 
more stroller so that 
we can take more 
stroller rides around 
the parking lot with 
out having to wear 

our heavy clothes.  

 

 

 

Thank you for shar-
ing your child with 

us.  

♥Babe, Infant Room 
Angels 

blanket every Mon-
day for your child. 
We would also like 
to welcome Ms. 
Julie in to D1B, she 
is very excited to 
work with your chil-
dren! Thank you for 
sharing your child 
with!  ♥Ms Lynsay, 

Spring is finally 
here! We have lots 
of fun activities 
planned; like marble 
paint flowers, rain-
bow handprints and 
St. Patrick’s Day 
party! Just a friendly 
reminder please 
bring in a sheet and 

Ms Nancy, & Ms 

Julie 
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Developmental 1A 

Infants 

Developmental 1B 

jects and activities using 
the shapes oval, flower 
and clover. Please re-
member to bring in a 
family photo for us to 
display in class. The 
children love looking at 
familiar faces! Also, 
please remember to  
check your childs cubbie 

for artwork and needed 
supplies. Thank you for 
sharing your child with 

us.  

♥ Ms Michelle & Ms 
Angelica 

 Spring is coming! We 
have lots of exciting 
things going on this 
month; like St. Patrick’s 
Day, davlight savings 
time and SPRING! We 
will be learning about 
numbers 6,7,&8 and the 
colors yellow and green. 
We will be doing art pro-
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Our theme this 
month is Spring! 
We have many 
springtime activi-
ties planned, so 
keep an eye on 
the parent board. 
We will be cele-
brating St Pat-
rick’s Day, too!  
Please remember 

our day begins at 
9am. Also, 
please check 
your child’s daily 
sheet for needed 
supplies and 
classroom re-
minders. We 
hope you have a 
wonderful month! 
Thank you for 

sharing your child 

with us! 

 Ms Maria and 

Ms Heather 

we are going to cele-
brate spring, St. Pat-
rick’s Day and learn 
about Dr. Seuss.  

  The children have 
been practicing rec-
ognizing their names 
and are beginning to 
trace  their names. 
We are looking for-

A big welcome to the 
new children in our 
classroom. Thank 
you for joining us 
Genesis, Arianna, 
Elias and Parth! We 
have a new hermit 
crab in our room. His 
name is Herman and 
his shell looks like 
Superman! In March 

ward to a lot of fun in 
March! Once again, 
thank you for sharing 

your child with us! 

♥ Ms Cindy & Ms An-
gela 
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Developmental 2B 

Developmental 2A 

Developmental 3 

please keep an eye 
out for information on 
the parent board! 
Please remember to 
check your child’s 
folder daily and re-
member to bring in 
an extra pair of 
clothes and shoes for 
your child. Our day 
begins at 9am with 
circle time and late 

arrivals disrupt the 
class. Also, your child 
misses out on exciting 
learning opportunities! 
As always, thank you 
for sharing your child 

with us! 

♥Ms Jessica D & Ms 
Laura 

 

Spring is in the air! 
This month we will 
focus on our theme 
“Spring”. We would 
like to welcome Tay-
lor, Colton S. and Ms 
Laura to our class-
room and wish Elias, 
Arianna and Parth 
good luck in D3! We 
have many fun activi-
ties planned so 



February was full of 
learning activities on 
germs and healthy 
habits. March will be 
full of adventure 
and exploring the 
life cycle of butter-
flies. This month we 
will continue fun ac-
tivities on Fridays. 
Please continue to 
watch our parent 
board for the weekly 
event! On March 
17th we will be hav-
ing our St. Patrick’s 

Day party. We will 
post a sign-up sheet 
for donations.  We 
will also be having a 
TREASURE HUNT! 
We look forward to 
and appreciate all 
parent involvement 
with our class par-
ties and activities. In 
addition we will be 
learning about the 
letters “Xx, Yy, Zz” 
and numbers 
17,18,19. Our 
shapes are oval, 

flower and clover. A 
friendly reminder to 
make sure that your 
child always had an 
extra change of 
clothes that are la-
beled to prevent 
them being mis-
placed. Thank you 
for sharing your 

child with us. 

♥ Ms Tonja, Ms 
Tania, Ms Brittany 
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VPK 

PreK 

our classroom and will 
be leaving us a pot of 
gold to find on St Pat-
rick’s Day! March 16th– 
20th we will be having 
our very own VPK  spirit 
week. Be on the look out 
for the themes for each 
day, they will be posted 
on the parent board. We 

will be doing some 
Easter activities and 
don’t forget spring break 
is March 27-April 6. 
Thank you for sharing 
your child with us. ♥VPK 
Teachers 

This month will be all 
about spring in our 
classroom! On March 
2nd we will be celebrat-
ing Dr. Seuss’ Birthday 
with green eggs and 
ham. Be on the look out 
for Lucky the Lepre-
chaun that will be mak-
ing an appearance in 
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March Birthday Wishes 
 

Happy 1st Birthday 

Jamari Brown 3/20 

Valentina Santiago 3/22 

 

Happy 2nd Birthday 

Nathalie Silva 3/1 

Jada Frizzell 3/17 

Cassidy Cortes 3/18 

James Cordero 3/20 

 

Happy 3rd Birthday 

Colin Noel 3/30 

 

Happy 4th Birthday 

 

Happy 5th Birthday 

Sophia Prieto 3/11 

Zachary Petito 3/12 

Aisha Abuijaq 3/15 

Genesis Carrillo 3/17 

Diogo Rocha 3/18 

Cade Walker 3/18 

Egyptt Key 3/22 

Ella Simmons 3/28 

 

STAFF BIRTHDAYS 

Ms. Megan 3/5 

Ms. Tracey 3/6 

Ms. Jessica R. 3/21 

Ms. Jessica D. 3/22 

 

 

 

 

 


